
 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 2022 MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
This month we will be hearing from: 

Chris Croft and Edith McKee 
Title: 

Wasilla Main Street Rehabilitation Project 
 

 

 

Chris Croft, PE: Chris brings his 10+ years of highway design experience to lead the development of this 

project. He obtained his Civil Engineering degree from the University of Washington. 

  

Edith McKee, PE: Edith has been with HDR since Feb 2020 and assumed the project manager role for this 

project. She has 18 years of roadway design experience and is a lifelong Alaskan. 

 

 The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) in cooperation with FHWA 

propose to improve mobility for people and freight within the downtown core of Wasilla. The Wasilla 

Main Street Rehabilitation Project consists of improvements and traffic pattern changes to the Parks 

Highway, Main Street, Knik-Goose Bay (KGB) Road, Yenlo Street, and Talkeetna Street. The project will 

construct a north-south couplet with dedicated pedestrian and bicycle facilities.  

 

WHEN: September 14, 2022   1200 - 1300 
 

WHERE:    Microsoft Team Meeting  

Please refer to the Branch Website for the meeting link or to the meeting 

 notice email. 


